
Oakwood 

October 15, 201 0 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532 

Re: Amendment to 21 -1 6656-01 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

We wish to amend our Materials License 21 -1 6656-01 as follows: 

DELETE AUTHORIZED USER 

Please delete Paul B Lattin, M.D. as an authorized user. This physician is no 
longer associated with our facility. 

ADD AUTHORIZED USER 

Please add the following physician as an authorized user: 

Nitin Vaishampayam, M.D. for 10 CFR 35.400 

In support of this request we have attached Materials License 21-04082-01 which 
notes Dr. Vaishampayam as an authorized user. 

If you have any questions regarding this request please contact our Medical 
Nuclear Physicist, Thomas M. Kumpuris, M.S., FACR of Medical Physics Consultants, 
Inc. 800-321 -2207 or tkumpuris @ mpcphvsics.com. 

Sincerelv, 

\\ Edith M. Hughes 
President 
Oakwood Southshore Medical Center 

Oakwood Southshore Medical Center 5450 Fort Street 

ED a n  2 9 

Trenton, Michigan 481 83 

http://mpcphvsics.com
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